
 The amendment to the No Child Left Behind Act (NCLB) requires us to supply 
military recruiters with the names m addresses and phone numbers of our juniors and 
seniors each year. 
 
 You may choose to opt out and have your child’s name, address and phone 
number removed from this list before the school submits it by requesting so in writing. 
 
 If you choose to opt out for the 2010-11 school year, you must notify the 
Guidance Office in writing before December 1, 2010. 
 
To Harpursville High School 
 
Please do NOT share my child’s name, address or phone number with the military 
recruiters. 
 
 
Student Name:____________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature:__________________________________________ 
 
Date:____________________________ Return to High School Guidance Office 
 
 
 


